
 
 

Eni: Report on the purchase of treasury shares 
San Donato Milanese (Milan), December 10, 2014 - During the period from December 1 to 

December 5, 2014, Eni acquired n. 800,000 shares for a total consideration of € 

12,541,485.56, within the authorization to purchase treasury shares approved at Eni’s 

General Meeting of shareholders on May 8, 2014, previously subject to disclosure 

pursuant to art. 144-bis of Consob Regulation 11971/1999. 

The following are details of transactions for the purchase of treasury shares on the 

Electronic Stock Market on a daily basis: 

  

Date Number of ordinary 
shares purchased 

Average price 
(euro) 

Consideration 
(euro) 

01/12/2014 160,000 15.7679   2,522,866.82 

02/12/2014 160,000 15.7191   2,515,061.28 

03/12/2014 160,000 15.8147   2,530,352.68 

04/12/2014 160,000 15.6117   2,497,872.63 

05/12/2014 160,000 15.4708   2,475,332.15 

Total 800,000 15.6769 12,541,485.56 
 

Following the purchases announced today, considering the treasury shares already held, 

on December 5, 2014 Eni holds n. 32,723,624 shares equal to 0.90% of the share capital. 
 

Company Contacts: 
Press Office: Tel. +39.0252031875 – +39.0659822030 
Freephone for shareholders (from Italy): 800940924 
Freephone for shareholders (from abroad): +800 11 22 34 56 
Switchboard: +39-0659821 

ufficio.stampa@eni.com  
segreteriasocietaria.azionisti@eni.com  
investor.relations@eni.com 
 
Web site: www.eni.com 
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